
Father’s Day Bingo with Palestinians:           6th September 

It was so inspiring meeting the Palestinian families in Melbourne. We had Pizza and then played Bingo. 

Chris won a price and then I did! Pastor Steve also turned up. Very friendly people and we generally had a 

great time meeting all people from all ages. Also we met a few people that we knew from UPF meetings so 

it was good to reconnect with familiar faces, and the young people reached out too. -Candace Robertson 

Inheritors visit Australia:             14th September 

Members from all over Australia gathered in Sydney to have service with the Inheritors, Missionaries Shin 

Chul, Shin Heung and Yume. We are grateful for all those who attended in person and online. 



Melbourne Watch Party:             14th September 

Even though all members wished to attend the special Sunday service in person, it isn’t aways possible. 

Some members gathered together in watch parties to join in the occasion online with fellowship.  

UN Peace Day:              20th September 

 
UPF, WFWP & FFWPU Victoria held UN Day of Peace, themed “Act Now for a Peaceful World”. High level 

speakers gave meaningful presentations about the state of peace in the world and at home. 



Hyo Jeong Nuri:              28th September 

   
Our Children’s Service this month had a testimony from Dr Yves about how he mentored Shin Chul Nim 

when he was younger and could meet him again this month, Jacinta Darbishire read a story with a “Gods 

eye view”, and Rev Daniel shared the story of David and Goliath, as told by an Australian. Crikey! 

WSFF:                29th September 

 
Chris & Taekwon Bruce, Kim Ryamond and Mr Arai we went fishing. The catch of the day was a gummy 

shark. 

Fencing in the Pastor House:            30th September 

 
Chris & Taekwon have started construction of the fence that will enclose the cottage and Pastos House. 

This will make things safer and easier when clients come to hire the property. 


